On 20 Mar 2019, at 15:34, Julian Barnes _wrote:

Dear Nick,

One of your colleagues passed me your email address.

I am looking to remove a tree from my garden at 19 Chetwynd Rd, NW5 1BX. | think it’s an Elder tree
- roughly 34 cm at the thickest part of the trunk and maybe 6 m high. | have attached a photo. Do
you think this is something we will need to apply for permission to remove?

Regards,

Julian



